
May 2017 Report 

6/13, 2017 

 

Dear brethren,  

Hope all is well there. 

 

About the congregation:  

  

Sister Jean Bullock is not progressing as we had hoped.Her new treatment routine isn't 

helping as much now as is did initially. please keep her and her family in your prayers. 

 

Jean's Daughter-in-law and caretaker, Brenda, is still having some health problems as 

well. Keep both in your prayers  

 

Lora Cotten's mom, Hope Doss continues to have health issues that keep her in and out of 

the hospital. Please keep the Doss and Cotten families in your prayers.  

 

Our local local visitor has stopped coming. Have called a couple of times, but no returned 

calls. 

 

Several other members are still having health/allergy issues, but again, none serious 

enough to be hospitalized. As I mentioned before, our singing is very "horsey", but we all keep at 

it. 

 

Sister Christina Countryman's husband has left her, and she has moved in with a sister in 

Grand Prairie. Two of her kids are living with her, and two are staying with their grandmother in 

Azle, who is a member here at Midway. Keep her and her kids in your prayers. 

 



With the Countryman's leaving, we're down to 7 families, with 14 people if everyone is 

there. Sun eve and Wed. nites are still down to 3 families regular. We have had to cancel some 

evening services due to sicknesses. As I've mentioned before, it does get discouraging at times. 

 

About Glenda and me: 

Glenda's nephew Cody is not with us much now since he is out of school for the summer. 

 

Our son, Jonathan, has a job now and is able to go to  service with us on Sun evenings. 

pray for him. Your prayers for him and us will be greatrly appreciated. 

 

Glenda is having her seasonal allergy issues. 

 

I've finished my “kidney stones” for now. and have finished my 'cataract' surgeries on 

both eyes now. Seems to be helping me see better. 

 

We're talking about how we might attract more bible studies. Keep us in prayers. 

 

I really need prayers. I've become involved in a competancy and "guardianship" issue for 

my 89yr/o mother with 2 of my sisters. It has gotten ugly. The hearing is this Fri, the 16th. I and 

my family need all the prayers we can get. 

 

Thanks for your continued support of the work here.  

 

May '17 support: 

North Beach.........$ 500/mo. 

Midway church....$ 1425 / mo 

 



May the may the Lord's Word continue to spread there.  

 

In the Lord DAVID REEVES 

 

 

 


